Dear Florham Park Parents/Guardians & Staff,

| hope that everyone had some time to enjoy the snow today, after digging out your driveways
multiple times. Please be advised that due to the updated weather forecast, and the possibility
of power outages due to ice/high winds that could dramatically impact our delivery of a
synchronous day of live instruction, Tuesday, February 2 will change to a fully remote,
asynchronous learning day (staff provide assignments) for all students. Therefore, students
complete assignments at their own pace, and assignments will be provided by the staff.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation as we adapt to these situations together.

Dr. Caponegro



